
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 11:08 AM 
To: Warpinski, Ted A. 
Subject: Update Request & Insurance Archaeology - Imogenes Cleaning Center, BRRTS 

# 02-60-552193 
 
Hi Ted, 
 
I left a voicemail for Roger Dulmes requesting an update for the Imogenes Site, and wanted to follow up 
with an email to you since I don’t have an email address for Roger.  
 
Last month I was contacted by the DERF fund manager, Sandy Chancellor, who let me know that Roger 
Dulmes was selling the business to someone who will continue to operate it as a drycleaner. Would you 
or Roger be able to provide an update on whether this transaction occurred, and if this was for only the 
business or the real property as well? 
 
I also wanted to provide you with contact information for a company that performs insurance 
archaeology and may be more successful at uncovering an insurance policy: 

Restorical Research 
Ben Pariser  
ben@restorical.com 
206-963-4818  

 
Thanks, 
Josie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Cell Phone: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
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